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Please do not authorize the installation if smart water meters without due diligence research into the true workings
of EMD emissions- accurate and transparent reporting of how many times a day the meters transmit is essential to
the health of residents.  The numbers have been hugely  understated. 
    Do you want responsibility for irreversibly making people sick, without any choice??
     Laurie Eisler
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